LANGLOIS LIBRARY DISTRICT

NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Langlois Library District,

Curry County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July

1, 2019 to June 30, 2020 will be held at the Langlois Fire Hall.

The meeting will take place on Wednesday, May 8, 2019 at 6:30 pm. The
purpose of the meeting is to continue reviewing the budget. This is a public
meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place., and

the public is welcome.

Posted May 2, 2019

D. Terrusa.



